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Circular 086 

19 November 2020 
 

Dear Residents, 
 
LOERIE LANE TURNED BACK TO A ONE WAY TEMPORARILY: 
 
With work on apartment Block B now completed, we have had many requests to return Loerie Lane back to a 
one-way street into the Village in order to reduce traffic in this road. 
 
In earlier communications I said that we wanted to observe the traffic flow around the club house first in order 
to make a well-informed decision.  
 
We have thus put the two signs back up at the Loerie Lane T-junction to turn Loerie Lane back into a one-
way road today.   And with immediate effect Loerie Lane will become a one way into the Village. This will 
mean that residents will need to circle down and around the Club house to leave the Village.   
 
This will be done until the end of January 2021 after which we will make a decision on the way forward. 
 

     
 
 Management ask that you comply with these changes and would like to remind residents of the speed limit 
of 20 Km per hour. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 


